
Dear Fruitdale Families, 

What a year!  It seems like just 

yesterday in which I was welcom-

ing a new group of kindergarten-

ers on the Fruitdale Campus for 

the first time.  Now, those kinder-

garteners are first graders and our 

fifth graders will soon be heading 

off to middle school. 

 

This year Fruitdale students have 

made some tremendous growth.  

The Fruitdale staff held students to 

both high behavioral and academic 

standards.  The results are apparent.  

Our students’ preliminary assess-

ment results are in and the individual 

growth for our students is phenome-

nal in the areas of reading and math.  

This growth is a common trend 

throughout every grade level. 

Recently, our Fruitdale  

Yearbook arrived on my desk.  As I 

opened the pages, I saw the true 

measure of what we do at Fruitdale.  

There on the pages are the smiling 

faces of elementary school students 

enjoying the experience of school.  

From field trips to performances the 

students of Fruitdale have experi-

enced a tremendous year filled with 

diverse and enriched  learning op-

portunities.   

 

                                    

If you look close enough, sprinkled 

throughout the pages are the photo-

graphs of the Fruitdale Staff.  You 

will see them interacting, engaging, 

relating, and building relationships 

with students.  I can’t help thinking 

to myself; this is not an ordinary 

elementary school.  Fruitdale is 

extraordinary because of all the 

individuals who make it so. 

 

 

 

 

 

I am so proud of the students and 

staff at Fruitdale.  I can’t help but to 

be excited about all of the potential 

in the years to come.  This truly is an 

amazing place to be. 

 

Thank you to the staff, students and 

families of Fruitdale Elementary 

School.  It is an honor to work with 

all of you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Yount 

Principal 

Fruitdale Elementary School 

June 8th- PBIS Bash 

June 11th - 3rd, 4th & 5th 

Grade Math Masters YMCA 

Field Trip 11:15—1:45                                  

Kindergarten Graduation 

12:00 -1:00 Gym 

June 12th - Last Day of 

School 

 

 

June 18th- August 24th - 

Summer Food Program 

June 20th - August 22nd 

Summer Reading Program on 

Wednesdays 8:00 - 2:00  

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Fruitdale Elementary School 
1560 Bill Baker Way 

Grants Pass, OR 97527 

(541) 476-2276 

www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

 

JUNE 2012 

 

 



FRUITDALE LIBRARY NEWS 

FUNDRAISERS 

Our Box Top fundraiser is a year round ef-

fort. The leading class is Mrs. Anderson’s 

Kindergarten. There is still time for your class 

to catch up to be able to win a party in the 

library.  

 

You can visit eScrip.com to add Fruitdale to 

your shopping rewards cards. There are a va-

riety of ways to donate cash back to Fruitdale. 

We are now accepting small electronics to 

recycle. These include: cell phones, digital 

camera, MP3 players, GPS devices, laptops, 

inkjet and laser/toner cartridges, CDs, DVDs/

Blu-rays and video games. For a complete list 

visit the eScrip.com site. 

 

 

GET READY FOR SUMMER READING! 
The library will be open on Wednesdays from 

8:00 – 2:00, starting on June 20th and ending 

on August 22nd.  We will be closed on 

Wednesday, July 4th. 

 

SUMMER GARDENING: 

The Fruitdale Garden will be open in the 

summer on Wednesdays from 9:00 to 

11:30am.    
 

 

 

 

YEARBOOK SALES: 

The Fruitdale Elementary 2011-2012 

Yearbook is on sale now!  You may 

purchase your Yearbook for  $15.00 

each. 

 

We also have some 2010-2011 Year-

books left.  If you missed out, there is still time to pur-

chase last year’s yearbook!  You may purchase your 

yearbook in the school office for only $5.00 each. 

 

LOST & FOUND: 

Please check the lost & found for items your children 

may have left here at school.  It is located in the hallway 

by the cafeteria.  Any items left after June 13th will be 

donated. 

 

FROM THE OFFICE:  

Please remember to pick up any medicine you brought 

for your children before the end of the school year.  Any 

medicine not picked up by the last day of school will be 

disposed of. 

 

Registration for next school year will be the week of Au-

gust 20th.  We will send a Synervoice message in Au-

gust with date and time.  Please make sure we have your 

current phone number. 

 

FROM THE KITCHEN:  All lunch accounts need to 

be paid in full by the last day of school.  There is a 

change of menu for the last day of school.  It is as fol-

lows: 

 Ham & Cheese Sandwich 

 Apple 

 Carrots 

 Chips or pretzels 

 Cookie 

 

SUMMER FOOD PROGRAM:  The summer food 

program will start on Monday, June 18th and run 

through Friday, August 24th.  Breakfast will be served 

from 8:00 - 8:30 and lunch will be served from 11:30 - 

12:00.  We will be closed on Wednesday, July 4th. 

 

 


